
 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Werner Hans LAUK 

 Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Ambassador of  

the Federal Republic of Germany in Romania 

  

  

Your Excellency, 

  

The terroristic attacks that struck Germany during the last days, 

resulting in   tragic deaths and injured people, and equally the 

high general tension have deeply affected the Romanian citizens 

too. 

  

 I myself and the entire Board of the Romanian Academy would 

like to express our deepest concern and sorrow for the loss of 

human lives and for the state of insecurity the German people are 

experiencing. We are sure that the solidarity and courage of the 

Germans, to which the Romanians are associated, will overcome 

this tragic situation, as many times in history. 

  

I assure Your Excellency of my sincerest sympathy and solidarity, 

and send you the expression of my highest consideration. 

  

  

  

President,  

Ionel-Valentin Vlad 

 


